
From: Juniper Joy [mailto:juniperjj4444@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 7:44 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Pembina's Propane Terminal 

Portland Planning Commission: 

Please retain environmental zoning at the site of Pembina Pipeline Corp.'s proposed plan for a 
propane terminal along the Columbia River to disallow development of this terminal.  It would 
be a multifaceted disaster just waiting to happen for public safety and our environment.   
 
--  

Juniper J. Brinkman 

juniperjj4444@gmail.com 

940 SW Huntington Ave. 
Portland, OR 97225 
 


